
  December is here and with 
it, a little bit of winter!  I am 
excited to enter December 
with all of the traditions the 
holidays bring, and now, 
more snow! 

  Speaking of traditions, our 
annual Winter Concert is 
back and will be held at 
New London High School 
Friday, December 15th.  
Please note that the south-
side lot of the high school 
will be reserved for those in 
need of a close parking lo-
cation.  There are also multi-
ple handicap spots availa-
ble in this lot.  Guests park-
ing here should enter 
through Door#9.  Please 
note, doors will open at 
1:00pm, 30 minutes prior to 
the concert in accordance 
with our safety protocols. 

  Our next iReady assess-
ment window begins the 
week of January 8 and we 
are excited to see the re-

sults.  Assessment results will 
go home in the Quarter 2 re-
port card envelopes to pro-
vide you with one more data 
point in your child(ren)’s 
learning journey.  

   Winter wishes were sent 
home in Thursday Folders this 
past Thursday.  This is a won-
derful opportunity to surprise 
your student at school with a 
fun Holiday message! 

   Throughout the month, stu-
dents will be making a spe-
cial something for a special 
someone(s).  These will go 
home prior to break, but no 
peeking until Christmas!  A 
huge thanks to our PTO for 
supporting this annual activi-
ty!  

  I hope you have a chance 
to enjoy this busy season.  On 
behalf of the Readfield Staff 
we wish you an amazing Holi-
day Season! 

 ~Kristin Grable 

From Mrs. Grable’s Desk 
Mrs. Kristin Grable, Readfield Elementary Principal 
kgrable@newlondon.k12.wi.us 
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Dates to Remember 

Dec. 5: Character  

Assembly, 2:40pm 

Dec. 5: PTO Meeting, 
4:00pm 

Dec. 11: Board of Edu-
cation Meeting @ Dis-
trict Office, 6:00pm 

Dec. 13: ‘Twas the 
Night Before Christmas 
Kindergarten Play, 
10:30 & 2:30pm 

Dec. 15: Readfield Win-
ter Concert @ NLHS, 
1:30pm 

Dec. 21: 4K Winter Pro-
gram, 10:30am & 
2:30pm 

Dec. 23—Jan. 1: Winter 
Break 

Jan. 2: School Resumes 

Jan 8: Board of Educa-
tion Meeting @ District 
Office, 6:00pm 

Jan. 9: Character As-
sembly, 2:40pm 

Jan. 11: District Spelling 
Bee, Grades 3 & 4, 
5:30pm 

 



It is the policy of the School District of New London that no person may be denied admission to any public school or be 
denied participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be discriminated against in any curricular, extracurricular, pupil ser-
vices, recreational or other program or activity because of the person’s sex, color, race, religion, national origin, ances-
try, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation or physical, mental, emotional or learning disability. 

December Birthday Bunch! 

A special birthday wish to the 
following  

Students: 

Alexis Bigalke on the 5th 

Bennett Wilson on the 16th 

Jase Neumann on the 17th 

Huxton Oehlke on the 21st 
 

cold!  Students are expected to bring all gear 
to school each day due to the temperature not 
necessarily just for snow.  Depending on the re-
cess, some students are outside for 20 plus 
minutes.  If you are in need of any gear, please 
reach out to the office as we have an amazing 
caring closet in our district that can provide all 
of the necessary items.  Please see our weather 
expectations below based on temperature. 

Weather Expectations 

60o: Short Sleeves 

50o: Long Sleeves, Long Pants 

41 - 50o: Jackets 

0 - 40o: Winter Gear (jacket, hat, 
gloves/mittens snow pant and boots 

Looking for the perfect holiday gift?  
Consider a gift from Percy’s Pro Shop!  
Percy’s is run by high school students in-
volved with DECA along with their advi-
sors Mrs. Porath and Mrs. Marquardt.  
Profits help to fund the club which focus-
es on business and marketing.  Percy’s 
Pro Shop is located at New London High 
School and is open Tuesday evenings 
from 6:00—8:00pm.  Or shop online: 

https://percysproshop.square.site 

 

 



Just before Thanksgiving, students participated in a Thanksgiving read aloud, 
created an edible turkey and “trotted” around our Caledonia Trail!  Prior to 
the read aloud, students signed up for the book they wanted to hear and 
then the mystery readers were revealed in the gym.  It is always fun to bring 
students from all the grade levels together to enjoy each others company!  
We then wrapped up the day with a Turkey Trot!  Thank you to all the families 
that were able to join us! 


